## Witches Falls Cottages Newsletter - July 2008

"Daffodils and Tamborine Mountain Scarecrows"

The first signs of spring are here even though winter is still officially with us. The daffodils couldn't wait any longer and already greet our guests with their colourful display of flowers.

For those of you that enjoy beautiful gardens mark the first weekend in October in your diary to visit us as this is when we celebrate Springtime on the Mountain.



Here as promised, is a picture of our Scarecrow Witch - she even won the first prize as the best Creative Scarecrow! We are very proud and will leave her out in front of our entrance a little bit longer so you might get a chance to see her.



Kind regards

Daniela and David